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Eric Peterson (Contractor)

From: Ben Hollar

Sent: Thursday, December 12, 2019 11:07 AM

To: Eric Peterson (Contractor); Kevin Monaghan

Subject: FW: EXTERNAL: Re: NBL P&A Procedure Modification: Schmidt G19-23 (25440)

Thanks for catching that Eric.

From: Jacobson - DNR, Eric <eric.jacobson@state.co.us>
Sent: Thursday, December 12, 2019 11:05 AM
To: Ben Hollar <Ben.Hollar@nblenergy.com>
Subject: EXTERNAL: Re: NBL P&A Procedure Modification: Schmidt G19-23 (25440)

Ben

Approved as outlined.

Eric

On Thu, Dec 12, 2019 at 10:52 AM Ben Hollar <Ben.Hollar@nblenergy.com> wrote:

Eric,

We noticed that we had the CIBP w/ 2sk set at 4309ft, but we would like to move that up to 4150ft to get better coverage over the Sussex.

Please let us know if that works.

Thanks,

Ben Hollar


